> On Mar 17, 2016, at 7:07 AM, "Kirchen, Roger (DHR)" <Roger.Kirchen@dhr.virginia.gov> wrote:
> 
> DHR supports the proposed Cultural Resources Study Plan and has no comment at this time.  Further, we do not object to the posting of the three site forms as attachments to the Study Plan; however, we ask that the locational maps appended to each of the forms be removed to protect sensitive locational information for these and adjacent sites.  
> 
> _________________________________
> Roger W. Kirchen, Director
> Review and Compliance Division
> Department of Historic Resources
> 2801 Kensington Avenue
> Richmond, VA  23221
> phone: 804-482-6091
> fax: 804-367-2391
> roger.kirchen@dhr.virginia.gov
>

> On Mar 17, 2016, a 7:07 AM, “Kirchen, Roger (OHR)"
<Roger Kirchen@ohrvigina.a0v> Wrote:

> DHR support the proposed Cultural Resources Study
Plan and has no comment a thistime, Further, we do 1ot
object o the posting of the thrae siteform s attachments.
1o the Study Plan; howeer, we ask that he locational maps
appended to each of the forms be removed o protect
sensitive locationalnformaion fo ihese and adjacent sites.
> Roger W. Kichen, Direcior

> Reviow and Gompiance Division

> Department of Historic Resourcos

> 2801 Kensington Avenve

> Richmond, VA 23221

> phone: 804-482-6091

> fax: 804-367-2391

> roger irchen@d viginia.gov




